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Approximately two weeks ago, the Clinton Township Education Association elected new leadership to 

direct their organization for the 2018-2019 school year.  The full board of education would like to 

recognize and congratulate the following newly elected leaders. 

 Kelly Hill and Mary Claire Spadone 

o Newly elected Co-Presidents of the Clinton Township Education Association 

 Faith Furhman 

o Elected, Vice President, building representative for Spruce Run School and 

Patrick McGaheran 

 Rhonda Ferri, Vice President, building representative for Round Valley School 

 Joanne Gitto, Vice President, building representative for Clinton Township Middle 

School 

On behalf of the Board, we would like to congratulate them all.   We look forward to working with you 

during the school year.   


